JURKE Power COMPANY
Power Buripinoc
422 Soutn CrumrcH STREET, CEARLOTTE, N. C. 28242
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WILLIAM O PARKER, JR.
vice Pegsioent TELEPHONE: AREA 704

Sream PRopucTion September 24, 1981 373-4083

Mr. J. P. 0'Reilly, Director

U. €. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suita 3100
Atlantz, Georgia 30303

Re: McCuire Nuclear Station Unmit 1
Docket No. 50-369

Dear Mr. O0'Reilly:

Please find attached Reportable Occurrence Report RO-369/81-147. This report
concerns T.S.3.1.2.4, "At Least Two Charging Pumps 3hall Be Operable."” This

incident was considered to be of nc significance with respect to the health
and safety of the public.

William O. Parker, Jr.
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Attachment

cc: Director Mr. Bill Lavallee
Office of Managemeat and Program Analysis Nuclear Safety Analysis Center
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Post Office Box 10412
Washington, D. C. 27555 Palo Alto, California 94303

Ms. M. J. Graham
Resident Inspector-NRC
McGuire Nuclear Station
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